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Vote Yes on SB210! 
 
As a lifelong Oregonian,  it distresses me to see we have lost faith in our 
election process.  The best way to fix this is to return to in person voting.  
This would solve many of the problems we have been experiencing, such 
as ballot chain of custody, late ballot voting and tabulating.  Voting in 
person and showing our identification would ensure a return of confidence 
in our system. 
 
 


